
Invitation to Pre-Construction 
Community Open House
Islington Transformer Station  
and Line Project
February 2024

As industry and businesses grow in the City of Toronto,  
so does the need for safe, clean and reliable power.  
Hydro One is completing a project to connect a new data 
facility at 48 Lowe’s Place in Etobicoke, to the electricity 
grid. The project includes: 

•		� Building a new 230 kilovolt (kV) transformer station (TS) on 
the data facility’s property.  

•		� Installing two new junction stations (JCT), within the 
existing Hydro One corridor south of Rexdale Boulevard. 
JCTs help transition power from overhead transmission 
lines to underground cables.

•	  �Installing two new underground 230 kV transmission 
cables between the new JCTs and TS.

Construction is planned to begin in the spring of 2024. 

The community is invited to attend a Community Open 
House to learn about construction staging, temporary 
impacts to local streets and driveways as well as overall 
project information.

In-person Community  
Open House
March 5, 2023  
5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.
Pine Point Banquet Hall
15A Grierson Road
Etobicoke, ON M9W 3R2

Have questions?
If you would like further information 
or have any questions, please 
contact Community Relations at:

Please join us:

416.345.6799

Community.Relations 
@HydroOne.com

HydroOne.com/IslingtonFor more details, see reverse for map




